
 

 
      33 Stearns Street 

P. O. Box 270 

Massena, NY   l3662 

 

 

May 1, 2012 

 

 

Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY  12223-1350 

 

Dear Secretary Brilling: 

 

The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by Richard J. Campbell, President and General Manager, are 

transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the State of New York Public 

Service Commission. 

 

   First Revised Leaf No. 191.2 

   First Revised Leaf No. 191.3 

 

PSC No. 3 – GAS 

 

  Effective June 1, 2012 

 

The tariff leaves are being submitted in compliance with Order in Case 11-M-0542 issued and 

effective December 9, 2011.   

 

 

 

 

 

Kathy Given O’Shaughnessy 

Treasurer 

 

Phone:  (315) 842-3611 

Fax:  (315) 764-9226 

E-Mail: kgo@stlawrencegas.com 

Received: 05/01/2012


